City of Boston, Massachusetts

Office of the Mayor
Michelle Wu

TO THE CITY COUNCIL
Dear City Councilors:

In Response to a 17F request filed by your Honorable Body on February 13, 2023, Docket 0444.
Re: Relative to bus drop off for English High School Students.

Sincerely,

W—;—t L"‘
Michelle Wu
Mayor of Boston



